
Sent: Thursday, 27 November 2008 4:56 PM
To: Cathy Beswick
Subject: Asthma from Smoke Inhalation

CEO Cathy Beswick
The Asthma Foundation, Tasmania.

Dear Cathy,

Smoke Inhalation - Planned Burning

Could you please provide me with an update as to The Asthma Foundations position/involvement
with the above practice.

Thank you.

Regards,
Clive Stott

From: Cathy Beswick
To: Clive
Cc: Craig Wellington ; Ian Almond ; morgan@southcom.com.au ; philm@tops.com.au ; Rod
Taylor (Rod Taylor) ; Tony Fulton ; Tony Shadforth (Work) ; Trevor/Sharon Ball
Sent: Friday, November 28, 2008 1:03 PM
Subject: RE: Asthma from Smoke Inhalation

Dear Clive

Thank you for your enquiry.

We will be back in contact with you in the New Year prior to us releasing our position public ally.

Regards

Cathy
From: Clive
Sent: Friday, 28 November 2008 2:29 PM
To: Cathy Beswick
Subject: Re: Asthma from Smoke Inhalation
Hi Cathy,

Thank you for your reply.

From your reply I gather the Asthma Foundation of Tasmania does not have a stance at present
on this smoke inhalation problem which affects so many asthmatics that you are meant to
represent.

I note you mention the New Year, that could be any time in 2009?

Are you not prepared to be more forthcoming?

Thank you.

Regards,
Clive
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Yes – end January

Regards, Cathy
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